
 

 

 

 

 



           Translation 

    Address: Wolfgang Ding 

      Hauptstr. 96    

      D-68535 Edingen-Neckarhausen 

      Germany 

      

    Phone:   +49 6203 81061 

 

    Email:  wolfgang.ding [at] edingen-neckarhausen.de 

 

 

 

                      December 2013 

 

DING-Family Reunion 

 

Dear Relatives and Friends of the Ding-Families, 

 

Christmas and the upcoming turn of the year are an occasion to pause and think about the past and 

the future, memories and expectations. That, of course, makes me think also about our Family 

Reunions, which take place every 5 years. 

The next big DING Family Reunion is scheduled for    

       12th / 13th September 2015 

Although there is still plenty of time left, we should already schedule the date.  

It would be great to receive again many old and new friends and relatives of the DING-Families in 

Edingen-Neckarhausen. 

 

We hope you have a nice Christmas and wish you all the best in the New Year. 

 

With kind regards, 

Representing the Family Reunion Committee, 

 

Wolfgang Ding 


